LIMPOPO

PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT

REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

MEDIA ALERT

Sunday: 26 February 2023

2023 MARULA FESTIVAL

The MEC for Limpopo Economic Development, Environment and Tourism (LEDET), Rodgers
Monama, announces that the 17" instalment of the annual Limpopo Marula Festival will take place
from 12 to 22 April 2023.

The schedule of festivities continues to contribute towards economic growth, drives domestic
tourism, enhances local trade and creates a conducive environment for local job opportunities.

Monama has acknowledged that the Marula Festival has fast-tracked the need to elevate the arts
industry as a key economic driver and domestic tourist attraction spectacle. Furthermore, it is
through the festival, that Limpopo continues to enjoy a growing marula products market.

Further details will be made available at a media launch to be convened soon.

For more information, please contact:

Zaid Kalla

Departmental spokesperson
060 542 7100

KallaZ @ledet.gov.za
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